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| was so happy to hear that the Puddler's cottages were nominated for a historic
district. They are an unusual part of our history in Bay View, and deserve to be
maintained in this form.

Especially in these times of climate change, we should be thinking about conserving
resources, and using what we have, and what has served us well for 100 years.
Small houses are often the perfect accommodation for young buyers, or downsizers,
or just ecologically-minded owners.

Kay Weisman
2750 N Grant Blvd
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